

Old Oak Primary School

Mellitus Street, East Acton, London W12 0AS. Telephone 020 8743 7629 Fax 020 8749 8360 Email: admin@oldoak.lbhf.sch.uk

Headteacher: Joseph Brown
Deputy Head: Katie Beardsworth

School Business Manager: Carina Muschett-Facey (acting)

Site Manager: William Shawcross

Year 1 Rowan Autumn Term Newsletter 2020

Dear Parents/carers.

The class have settled well into Rowan Class and we are looking forward to a positive Autumn Term. School is very different but the children have had a good restart to the new normal.

Homework will not be given for the first couple of weeks – we will inform you in due course about how homework will be managed.

TIMETABLE: Explains what resources are required on which days.

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Activities in school		PE	PE		
Your child will need	Book Bag	Book Bag	Book Bag	Book Bag	Book Bag

Miss Crane will teach the class on a Wednesday when I will not

be in school.

<u>PE:</u> Please ensure your child <u>comes to school</u> in the correct PE Kit – Trainers, dark shorts/ leggings, plain white/navy T-shirt. This term's PE will be outside as much as possible. Mike from QPR will be running football lessons on a Wednesday. Please ensure that your child brings warm, suitable clothing.

Reading Books: To reduce the amount of books that go missing we ask all children to bring their book bag to school every day to take their books home in. The books will be changed weekly and this is part of their homework. Please read with your child as often as possible as this will support their learning in school. Ask your child questions about the book to ensure they have understood what they have read. We will not be using the Monkey Reading Record until further notice.

<u>Library Books:</u> Please send any library books or Lockdown Library books back to school in your child's book bag. We will be organising regular library books for you child, more information will follow in the next couple of weeks.

<u>Curriculum:</u> Once the children have settled into the term, we will send home a Curriculum Map outlining what your child will be taught throughout the year.

Water bottles: Please ensure that your child has a water bottle with their name on it.

Many thanks, Miss Robertson







